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Comments: My property is not within the limits of the proposed Zeppelin project but we are very near the

northeast border. We have seen several major fires in the area in the 15 years of our property ownership. We are

currently working to mitigate conditions on our property similar to the proposals of the Zeppelin project and plan

to help our neighbors do the same as time allows.

 

I support this project and hope that through the mitigation process that timber may be sold to the producers in the

area to bolster the area economy through the creation of jobs within the timber industry. Also the fire remediation

is very important to me, selective thinning leads to a healthy forest, fires lead to a devastated ecosystem.


